
Join the conversation, 
learn, and connect!

GIFTED PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

For more information about GPAC, please reach out to:
Sherri-Lee Heath, Gifted Program Specialist, K-12

Sherri-Lee.Heath@stjohns.k12.fl.us or (904) 547-6058

October�2025�GPAC

Parents and caregivers of SJCSD gifted students:
Join gifted educators and community stakeholders for this 

virtual learning opportunity!

Learning Topic:
SJCSD Gifted Program: Supporting the Brain 

and Heart Needs of Gifted Learners

October 14, 2025
6:30-7:30 PM

Link to join: JOIN THE MEETING NOW

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19:meeting_ZWU4YjY3YTYtNDg5MS00YzVmLTgzMTgtMGNiNjhhODE3NTNi@thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22:%22b3b3d057-fc12-4f3f-92f4-72be6e844351%22,%22Oid%22:%22c1dfff0f-c682-45e4-9cd7-6eb18b1eeb86%22%7D

